
 

 

 
         Date: 7 Sep 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

I received many School Dental Service forms without any copy of the selected ID proof 
attached. Please be reminded to submit a copy of the selected identity document as soon as 
possible, latest by this Friday, 8th September, 2023. You are also welcome to email the document to 
me at nurse@kjs.edu.hk and I can print it out for you. 

  

According to the Department of Health, without valid proof of ID documents or visa, students would 
be charged at the "non-eligible person" rate of HK$799.   

  

Please do not hesitate to contact me for any questions. 

  

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 
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